THE NORTHERN WOMEN'’S FORUM Invites You to Attend

CHEEE B AN
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SATURDAY DECEMBER S

COURTHOUSE SQUARE
NOON teo 2pm

The Northern Women’s Forum would like
to Thank this Year's Sponsors

The Status of Women FACNC, the BCGEU,
the North Central Labour Councll, and the
PSAC Social Justice Board.

For more Information: Contact Jan at
250.564.7880

A DRally DProtesting
Poverty & violence
Against Women. & in
recognition of Dec 6

MR

Chili, Buns, and Hot
Chocolate will be served.

Donations of Blankets and
Winter Wear would be
much appreciated

Bring them to the event or
drop them off before at the
CNC Library, or the UNBC
Northern Women’s Centre
or the School of Social Work

Come Out and
Support Those Most
Disadvantaged in
Our Community

See You There!




